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ONTARIO BUILDING CODE CHANGES

On May 2, 2019, Ontario Regulation 88/19 was filed which amended Regulation 332/12, The
Ontario Building Code.

These amendments include the revoking of all vehicle charging systems from the Building Code.
In summary, this means the electrical plug rough-ins and 200 amp electrical panels are no
longer required.

Additional amendments include changes to the applicable law provisions for the Elderly Persons
Centres Act and changes to the absorption trenches requirements of Part 8 [8.7.3.2 (M (d)].

The complete amendment can be found at the following link ontario.ca/laws/requlation/R19088.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.
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